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Life in the Community

I hope everyone is well
and has recovered from
the last power outage.
Many of us experienced
tremendous food loss;
some of you sustained
property damage due to
the storm. At the end of
the day, all of us are
blessed.

Notaries Public: From
time to time, | get phone
inquiries from
Stevenswood residents
about notaries public in
the community. Please be

advised that every bank
branch has at least one
notary on hand to provide
free notary services to
account holders.
Bereavements: On behalf
of the residents of the
Stevenswood community,
| extend condolences to
Mrs. Alice Battle, 3407A
Courtleigh Drive, for the
death of her husband, Mr.
George Battle and to Mrs.
Beverly Mason, 3416
Courtleigh Drive, for the
death of her husband, Mr.

Harry Mason. Our
thoughts and prayers are
with you as you mourn.

Sick and Shut In:

Please pray a healing
prayer for Mr. James
Lewis, 3403 Courtleigh
Dr., Ms. Josette Powell,
8529 Stevenswood Rd.,
Dr. Ellen Gonzales, 3417
Edcrest Rd., Mrs. Bola
Oyefeso, 1 Woodhue Ct.,
Mrs. Edith Kidd, 3310 Ben
Valley, and for anyone
else who is sick. Peace!

More News and Information

Semi-Annual Report of
the Treasury:

Opening Balance on Jan.
1, 2012 $3,505.55

Income (Membership)
62 @ $25 = $1,550

Expenditures:
2 dumpsters ($450)
Bereavement ($25)

Office supplies, ink jet
cartridges, stamps,
newsletters ($250)
($725)
Balance as of June 30

$4,330.55

Total expenses

The dumpsters were used
on May 5" for the
Community Clean-up.
Each dumpster was $250.
A Baltimore County Crime
Prevention Grant provided
the $250 for administrative
expenses.

Fall Community
Cleanup: The fall
community clean-up is
scheduled for Saturday,
November 3™ from 7:00 to
noon. More details will
appear in Volume 5 Issue
2 of the Stevenswood
Connection Newsletter.

Randallstown Farmers’

Market: The
Randallstown Farmers'
Market takes place on the
parking lot of the
Randallstown branch of
the Baltimore County
Public Library every
Wednesday from 1:00 —
5:00 p.m. Please mark
your calendars, come out,
and support this effort.
Gwendolyn West, a
Stevenswood resident, is
a vendor selling Avon
products. Baked goods
and crafts are available as
well. The vendors need
our support in order for
this service to continue.
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